
 

Newsletter 

Week 30                                                                                                      Friday 7th June 

Monday 10th June Class 5 brass lesson and individual brass lessons  

Class 4 visit St Thomas’ Church for Pentecost 

Tuesday 11th June Music lessons: Keyboard and Woodwind 

After School: NO Cricket  

Year 5/6 Football Tournament at Newhey Community. 

Wednesday 12th June Music lessons: Violin and brass 

After School: Mad Science 

Thursday 13th June Music lessons: Guitar 

Class 5 Sponsored walk 

After School: Athletics and Beatlets 

Friday 14th June Swimming lessons Class 4 

1.45pm – September 2019 intake to visit school 

Class 5 Cake Bake. 

Our School’s Got Talent Finals at Milnrow Cricket Club. 

 

Stars of the Week  

Alex Lincoln, Elliot Smith, Hanna 

Kuka, Charlie Woodhouse, Ewan 

Beswick, Freya Thompson, Adam 

Sanderson, Joey Cleghorn, Isaac 

Morgan and Neve Prince 

 

 



 

 

 

Attendance Trophy 

This week’s winners are Class 3 with 98.7% attendance. 

Class 1– 98.6% 

Class 2 – 97.5% 

Class 4 – 94.67% 

Class 5 – 97.5% 

Average class attendance this week is 97.4% 

This is the lowest attendance in school in the last 12 months and is way below our school’s target of 

96%.  This is mainly due to family holidays. Fines have been issued this year for families taking 

holidays during term time. 

Attendance is a collective responsibility. Parents have a statutory duty to ensure that their children 

are attending school regularly. 

 

Our School’s Got Talent 

 

After an exciting semi-final held last Friday, the children have cast their votes and they have 

been counted. I am pleased to announce that the finalists are:  Jenson Dawson, Remy 

Hinchliffe-Frost, Oliver Thewlis, Toby Reynolds, Joe Harrage and Amber Speed. 

 

All of the children who auditioned did an amazing job and it was very difficult to choose 

the semi-finalists.  

 

Unfortunately, Remy Hinchliffe-Frost has had to withdraw from the competition. Lily Costello 

will be taking her place.  

                                                        

 

 

Dinner Orders 

Please remember to order school dinners for the week beginning 10th June by midnight on 

Sunday 9th June. 

 

 



FROST 

 

Afternoon Tea was a huge success – many cakes were eaten! Thank you for joining in with 

this. The next event will be Our School’s Got Talent Finals on Friday 14th June at Milnrow 

Cricket club from 7.00pm. Tickets can be purchased after the half term holiday. 

 

The next Parents’ Association meeting will be held in school on Monday 17th June at 

3.30pm to discuss the summer fair which is going to be held on Saturday 13th July. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


